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HAPPY SUMMER LADIES & 
GENTLEMEN! 

On behalf of the Logic of Love Newsletter Team, we are writing to 
let you know that the Logic of Love News will publish a combined 
July and August Newsletter in August this year. 
 
There are many items of news to share with you in the upcoming 
edition: 
 
The WFWP USA Compassionate Sustainable Leadership Retreat 
was successfully held from July 14 through 17 in Tampa, Florida. 
Many younger and more seasoned ladies came together and 
shared valuable time learning and growing. 
 
There are reports on Bridges of Peace that brought people 
together in different states to join hands and work together for a 
brighter future. 
 
There are ongoing service projects, Schools of Africa benefits, and 
educational seminars on Leadership of the Heart and developing a 
new culture of heart in the US and the world. 
 
There will be reports on the Parents' Day event to honor the 
Parents of the Year that will be proclaimed on August 6. 
 
Until then, enjoy your summer, stay cool, and drink lots of water! 
 
Katherine Cromwell 
Editor 

  

  

 

 
 
 

  

UPCOMING EVENTS AROUND THE COUNTRY 



 

 

ANNOUNCING THE 25th National 
Assembly 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Announcing the 25th Anniversary National 
Assembly that will be held in Fairfield, New 
Jersey from November 11 - 12, 2016. All are 
cordially invited to attend and learn how to 
make an impact through compassionate, 
sustainable leadership! We hope to see YOU 
there. 
 
 
  

Women Making a Difference through Compassionate,  
Sustainable Leadership 

ANNOUNCING INTERNSHIPS AVAILABLE WITH WFWP USA 

Internship Opportunities Available! 
  

Are you a passionate, creative individual seeking to apply your skills toward making the world a 

better place? Looking for hands-on experience working in an international non-profit organization? 

  

WFWP USA is seeking motivated, committed interns 

who are interested in WFWP's work and would like to 

get involved in a substantial way. Interns are an integral 

part of our operations and your contribution will have a 

direct impact on what we do and how we do it. The 

following internship positions are currently open: 

 

Administrative Assistant Intern 

Graphic Design Intern 

Program Development Intern 

Public Relations Intern 

Membership Assistant Intern 

 

For more information, including how to apply, or if you have any questions, please contact Katarina 

Connery at kconnery@ wfwp.us. We would love to hear from you! 
 

 

www.wfwp.us  
   

 

 

 
  

 

 


